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RESPONSES TO THE CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF CONSERVATION 
Division of Oil, Gas, and Geothermal Resources 
Letter Dated January 19, 2000 
 
 
1-1 Thank you for providing this information. Consistent with existing regulatory requirements, the 

applicant will need to notify the Cypress district office of the Division of Oil, Gas, and 
Geothermal Resources if excavation operations uncover a previously unrecorded well requiring 
remedial attention. Please note that Mitigation Measure EC-4 addresses the potential for 
discovery of previously undiscovered contamination during construction. Adherence to this 
measure will be monitored by the CPUC. 


